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Re: Standing Rock
 

Greetings President Obama,
 

We respectfully request that you immediately halt the building of the Dakota Access Pipeline, and allow the Water Protectors at Standing Rock to remain on their Sacred Ground, unharmed, unscathed and in peace by the local police and militia.  Despite earlier orders, construction has continued at night.  Now, the Army Corps of Engineers is proposing to clear the Camps by December 5 in order to protect public safety. The true protection of public safety is the protection of the water for all people.
 

The Water Protectors mission is of pure goodness and their efforts support the wellbeing of water and people everywhere. We believe as Native people and friends of Native people that we are called at this time to represent the best of creation against the pathological forces of violence and greed disturbing the beauty of creation. The psychological damage represented by the continued violation of tribal rights and sovereignty is certainly as bad as the physical damage. The physical, psychological and environmental damage lasts for generations.
We so very much appreciate your support and send a  message of justice and fairness. We have become greatly concerned about the wellbeing of our brothers, sisters, all our relations and your friends at Standing Rock. 
 

In peace and in spirit,

